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Updated and move in ready 2 story home in cherry creek school
district. Big trees and mature landscaping create an inviting
ambiance as you walk up to this super cute 4 bedroom home that
boasts recently painted exterior, an inviting front porch and
a new front door with ring doorbell and smart locks. Inside
you are greeted by soaring ceilings and hand scraped wood
floors throughout. Bright living room gives way to a charming
hearth room with beautiful brick fireplace to enjoy on those
cold winter nights.
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Recently updated kitchen with newer stainless appliances (all
included), granite counters, and a huge pantry create a great
space for the chef in the family. Functional upstairs layout
includes a private master suite with ensuite bath that has
brand new wood flooring and new sink/fixture, 3 secondary
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bedrooms and an updated full secondary bath.
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 Full finished basement with separate laundry room, good sized
living area/rec room, corner office nook, and large full bath
with garden tub/shower. Big backyard with lots of trees and
large patio area great for entertaining. Newer carpet (1 yr
old)  in  basement  and  upstairs,  new  baseboards  throughout,
newer  wood  flooring,  newer  kitchen  appliances,  recently
painted exterior, newer front door, new bathroom sinks and
fixtures  and  upgraded  lighting.  Great  location  close  to
shopping, dining, schools and commuter highways….minutes to
DIA or DTC. Make it yours today!
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